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“In large families the healthy 
children, physically and mentally^ 
are those which, having been born ^ 
latest, are left to grow up br ^ 
themselves and look after eac _ 
other, instead of being ooddîed antf 
shepherded by the parents. Child­
ren of a big family are tar fitier 
than those of one or two children.
^‘Professor Friodjung is quite 
right,” said another physiçian.
"The best children are born when, 
the mother is aged from 28 to 36.
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m■■L, The marriage customs of the 
Papuans are somewhat similar to 
those of many other savage races. W0MEN OF SOUTH AFRICA.
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WILL SEND CANNON ÏO MINT.
-the French Government has just 

decided to send several old cannon 
to the mmt. to hr turned into mon­
ey. Several old fortresses are be- 
ihg dismantled and these bronze 
cannon are no longer necessary, so 
it has been thought better Ao con­
vert them into coins than to throw 
them on the scrap heap.
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